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A DISCOURAGING WORD

   In our search for a permanent location for our
ministry center/church, we learned of an ideal
property that was about to be put on the
market. We headed over immediately to view it
and were all thrilled with its size and location. It
housed a widow, her 5 grown children, and 4
grandchildren. While talking about the details of
the sale, the owner, Marie, burst into tears. We
soon learned that she did not want to sell her
home, but had no choice because of debts her
husband had left. 
   After a quick discussion, we realized that we
could not build our church on the tears of this
unfortunate widow and we would have to look
elsewhere for our “home.” We met with her
creditors and paid her debts in full; her tears of
sorrow now replaced with tears of joy. Her
children call it a miracle from God- a miracle
that you helped to happen.

A precious couple in our congregation
(wife is American and husband is
Mexican), tearfully shared their concern
that she was going to get deported.
Despite hiring a lawyer and working with
immigration for months, her deadline was
Thursday and, if nothing happened by
then, she could be arrested and/or
deported. To make matters worse, their
own lawyer expressed strong anti-
foreigner sentiments and quit- even
though they had already paid him. The
church prayed for them, but daily trips to
the office produced nothing. At
Wednesday’s prayer meeting, she said her
goodbyes and we prayed over them again.
The next morning, a judge suddenly
granted her visa. Another answered
prayer.

Oh, Give Me a Home...

Pastor Jesse gives Marie a comforting hug



THIRD-WORLD MEDICINE

NONPROFIT STATUS IN MEXICO

   During a recent trip to the “Invación” (the name
given to the slums), Alan passed a wooden shack
right as a toddler fell from the window. Rushing over
to help the bleeding and dazed child, he offered the
family a ride to the hospital. Arriving at the free
hospital for the poor, an attendant wiped down the
child’s bleeding head, affixed a bandage, and sent
them on their way. Needless to say, Alan took the
child to another hospital where she received proper
medical care. 
   This month alone, we have assisted 10 people
(mostly children) in receiving urgently needed
medical attention. Join us in praying for the Lord to
bring us a medical professional living in this area
who is willing to help us with medical missions. Read
more about our medical mission in the Blogs section
of our website.

Living Faith Ministries now how its official
nonprofit status in Mexico! Registered as
Ministerios de Fe Viva, we can now qualify for tax
exemption, purchase property, and open a bank
account in the organization’s name. Fe Viva remains
a subsidiary of Living Faith Ministries International,
while enjoying the perks provided to Mexican
NGOs.

Our donor of the month is Antioch
Baptist Church in Cumming, GA.
The congregation at Antioch has been
a part of our ministry since it began,
supporting us with regular fervent
prayer and through generous monthly
donations. We thank God for the
members of Antioch Baptist Church
and for their faithfulness in doing
their part in fulfilling the Great
Commission.

Safety is not foremost here, as is apparent
from this water cooler dripping on two
electrical plugs at our local clinic. 

Donor of the Month

Contact us to find out how you can
transform a life in Mexico.

Alan teaching  English to teens


